June 25, 1942

Dear Hasrdy,

Many thanks for sending me your lnaugural address. I likesd 1t
immensely, though perhaps the part on evolution not sc much sa the
othera. What an excellent inatitution an inaugural addresa Lal

W1ll you be gettling out plankton neta this year as you hoped
to last?

Yours sinoerely,



